

Reception Newsletter

Friday 21st September 2018



This Week In Reception

We have had another busy week in Reception.

This week the children have been looking at the Topic, The Three Little Pigs. We have been looking at the materials the houses are built out of, story order and looked at sizes of pigs and counting

forwards and backwards.

It was also International Peace Day, on Friday, so we have been looking at how we can

Implement peace into our lives. We made lots of peace doves.

Toast

Here at Lea-Endowed the children are invited to have some toast as part of their snack time. If you feel your child would enjoy a slice of toast, the cost for this would be £1.50.

The £1.50 is payable to the Reception Class in a signed envelope.

Home Time Collection Point

Home times have been a little bit difficult, so to ensure the children are collected safely and quickly, I am inviting the Reception

Parents to collect their child from the

Reception Playground. Hopefully this will make home time a lot easier.

A Message From

Miss Cronin

The children have worked really hard this week and have enjoyed the different activities that have been available to them.

A special Well Done to the children who won certificates in Celebration Worship!



Please provide your child with a named water bottle, so your child has access to a drink throughout the school day.

Wellington Boots



I think most children have brought in wellies, but, if your child has a spare/old set of wellie boots, please bring them to school with their name in. This way the children can go for walks in the rain and

puddles!

School Uniform

It is very important that the children come to school in full school uniform, in line with the school policy. Grey trousers or skirt, white, black or grey socks, yellow top and blue jumper. Hair should be tied back neatly with either a school blue, black or

yellow bow/headband/bobble-small.